From: Gail waldman |

Sent: 11 March 2016 18:14

To: Tye Blackshaw; delcia.keate@btinternet.com

Cc: Planning; Berry, Sian (Councillor); Gimson, Sally (Councillor); Lewis, Oliver (Councillor)
Subject: Re: ATTN: Carlos Martin - Planning Application REF: 2016/0324/P - 13 Hampstead Lane

Dear Mr. Martin,
13 Hampstead Lane, N6 4RT, REF: 2016/0324/P

You may be aware that The Highgate Society holds a planning surgery every Saturday morning at our
HQ at 10A South Grove

Last Saturday we were viisted by the Leaseholder of the Ground Floor Flat at this property. She was
extremely concerned about the effectthe flat roof immediately outside her rear window would have on
her security and privacy. The sedum roof would need maintenance and may without it in any case
look very unappealing. She was equally concerned the light pollution from the rooflights would affect
her amenity in her flat. We consider this light pollution in an oasis of greenness would be contrary to
policy.

It has been a failure of communication on our part which has led to Ms. Blackshaw's submission for
this application not including these comments. We apologise for this and trust that we are not too late
to add these further comments.

Yours sincerely,

Gail Waldman
for and on behaf of The Highgate Society Planning Grouo

Disclaimer:

The Highgate Society is an unincorporated association established for the public benefit. It endeavours to ensure that the
information it provides as a ree service is correct but does not warrant that it is accurate or complete. Nothing in this
correspondence constitules professional or legal advice and may not be relied o1 as such. In 110 event will the Society be
liable for any loss or damage including without limitation, indirect or consequential loss or damage or any damage
whatsocver arising from any objections, criticism, advice and information it provides.

On Fri, Mar 11, 2016 at 4:11 PM, Tye Blacksha_ wrote:
Dear Mr. Martin,
Please find attached a letter from the Highgate Society on the above application to build an

extension and alter the roof at 13 Hampstead Lane, N6 4RT, REF: 2016/0324/P

Yours sincerely,
TR Blackshaw

Disclaimer:

The Highgate Society is an unincorporated association established for the public benefit. It endeavours to ensure that the
information it provides as a free service is correct but does not warrant that it is accurate or complete. Nothing in this
corresporrdence constitutes professional or legal advice and may not be relied on as such. In 1o event will the Society be
liable for any loss or damage including without imitation, indirect or consequential loss or damage or any damage
whatsocver arising from any objections, criticism, advice and information it provides.




